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Welcome back 

We hope that you all had a lovely, relaxing 

summer and are feeling ready for the year 

ahead. 

We would like to introduce our new wellbeing 

newsletter which will be sent out once a month. 

On here you can find a variety of resources that 

can help with wellbeing support for you and 

your children. Coming back to school can be very 

exciting, however it can also surface a level of 

anxiety and this is perfectly normal. Please 

speak to any of our wonderful staff team about 

any worries or concerns that you or your child 

may have, and we will try and support in any 

way we can. 

How to make a wellbeing box 

We know that when children feel listened to and 

know where to go for help and support it can make 

it easier if they feel worried or unsafe. Creating a 

wellbeing box can be a good way to start 

conversations with your child about what might 

help when things feel tough. 

What you’ll need: A box. You could decorate the 

box how you like. Fill your box with reminders of 

things that make them feel safe and happy. 

Talk about why you’re making a wellbeing box. Ask 

your child to think about what helps them, who they 

can talk to if they need support and what kind of 

things make them feel better. You could make a 

wellbeing box to and share what you’re going to put 

in yours and why.  For more information visit Make 

a wellbeing box | NSPCC 

 

 

 

Mind full or Mindful? 

Often, it may be difficult to focus on the present 

moment. In this tenuous time, anxious thoughts 

can distract us from what is currently going on in 

our lives. We may stress over the past or future. 

When these thoughts overcome us, it’s difficult 

to remain focused on the “now” and easy to 

become overwhelmed.  Mindfulness is an 

essential practice which helps us maintain a level 

head and is important in our decision making. 

 

 

 

In order to support your child’s learning, the My 

Happy Mind app is available for you to download 

free of charge and accessing the resources couldn’t 

be easier.  Just go to 

https://myhappymind.org/parent-resources and 

enter your name and email address.  You will then 

be prompted for an authentication code, which is 

111357. 

Keep an eye out for QR codes popping up in your 

child’s classroom window which can also be scanned 

as a portal to the My Happy Mind app. 

This year, we are excited to 

launch the My Happy Mind 

programme here at St Mary’s. 

Our focus this term will be ‘Meet 

Your Brain.’  

https://www.mentalhealth.org.uk/our-work/public-engagement/mental-health-awareness-week
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/support-for-parents/safety/activities-safety-kids/wellbeing-box/
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/support-for-parents/safety/activities-safety-kids/wellbeing-box/
https://myhappymind.org/parent-resources
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